

March Newsletter Mrs. Gallin's Four Year Old Class

Review of February

February was a quick month. We started the month with dental health, Groundhogs Day, Black history month and US Presidents. We were busy with Valentines day then had a nice, hopefully relaxing, week off. We finished our month by learning about Lent and celebrating our 100th day of school. 100 days have gone by quickly!! We progressed in our letter journals working on letters O, P & Q. And we are continually working on numbers, shapes and colors.

What's coming in March

March is looking to be a fun month. We start out celebrating all things Dr. Seuss. We then get to celebrate all thing Irish with Saint Patrick's day. The Feast of Saint Joseph (patron Saint of fathers) fittingly takes place the day after Donuts with Dad. Our annual children's carnival is always a fun filled day. With lots of games for the children as well as the auction that will have gifts for both kids and parents. There will also be great food!!

In March we will keep going with our letter journal concentrating on the letters R,S T, U & V. We will continue to practice our numbers, shapes and colors.

- 3/2 Dr. Seuss' Birthday
- 3/2-3/6 Week long celebration or Dr. Seuss
- 3/3 PTA Meeting
- 3/17 St Patrick's Day
- 3/18 Donuts with Dad
- 3/19 Feast of St. Joseph
- 3/20 Carnival Set Up
- 3/21 School Carnival